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Dear Mayor Cote and members of council,

I’'m a resident of New West, and an arts and culture lover. Im writing to show my support for the bylaw text
amendment allowing Massey Theatre to hold a permanent liquor license.

As an arts and culture community hub, a liquor license would be a welcome addition to the space.

Thank you
Robyn Kurtz



